Mosaic - Project Update
The mosaic project plan was agreed at March Planning and Development Committee.
The planning application has been submitted.

The builder was contacted with regard to accepting their offer to build the plinth —
however this would now take place until 2026 now, due to being booked up until then.

In order to progress the project in a more timely manner it is proposed that Lincoln
College/local businesses with apprentices are contacted to see if the organisations
apprentices can build the plinth - providing an opportunity for apprentices to develop
their brick laying skills on a community project and bringing forward project delivery.

Recommendations:

1. To agree for officers to contact Lincoln College/local businesses to share the
opportunity and see if apprentices are available.



